
From: Faye Mogensen < >  

Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2025 7:43 PM 

To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Cc: Tobi Elliott <telliott@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Dag Falck <dfalck@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Kristina 

Evans <kevans@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: LUB 122 

 

Dear Chair Elliot, Trustees Evans and Falck,  

 

I am writing to affirm that I continue to support Bylaw 122. Many people, including myself, 

have presented strong arguments with solid rationale for doing so. I will not reiterate those 

reasons here but ask instead that you pay attention to the fact that, contrary to your suggestion 

and as made evident by the recent abundant official communication to Islands Trust, the majority 

of South Penderites prefer that we maintain Bylaw 122. 

 

We chose not to purchase property on Salt Spring Island because of the proliferation of 

oversized, luxurious and largely unoccupied homes there. The changes you suggest to the LUB 

leave us vulnerable to the same situation here on South Pender. Surely you do not want that as 

your legacy, do you? 

 

Sincerely, 

Faye Mogensen 

  

 

 

 


